
Chalk Springs Fishery

COVID-19 Procedure

Our opening hours remain at 8am, for your own safety and of our staff we ask

that when arriving you do not gather in groups, and keep the required distance

from one another.

Until further notice our office/reception area will remain closed, and we

request that you wait just outside the entrance door behind the temporary

desk.  We can book you in and serve you with items from the shop from here.  

Please ensure that there is only one person at any one time at the desk, we will

endeavour not to keep you waiting for any longer than necessary.

Our toilets remain open, but we request you use the hand sanitizer provided

and wipe the door handle when you exit.

At present our Weighing room, Gutting area and Lodge will also have to

remain closed. If required a polythene bag can be provided so you can bag

your fish before leaving.  (Please do not gut your fish anywhere on the

premises). There will be no tea and coffee facilities until further notice, we do

however offer cold bottled drinks.

We would like you to pay for your ticket online or over the phone before you

visit, as we would prefer not to handle cash.  

Remain socially distant from each other and fishery staff – an absolute

minimum of  2 meters. (The Angling Trust is advising 15 meters when

fishing). Please do not gather in groups. 
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